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Happy Birthday to:  

Pamela Duran – Oct 8 

Jeanellia Garcia – Oct 9 

Ann Jeanette Miner – Oct 13 

Jennifer Shape – Oct 3 

Happy NAWIC Anniversary: 

Lisa Burnett 4 yrs 

Terri Holmes 27 yrs 

Heather Kneuer 1 yr 

Melissa Sabbia 1 yr 

Bo Stroda 4 yrs 

 

Board of Directors Meeting 
 

Oct 19 @ El Leoncito Viera 6PM 

 

Membership Meeting 

 Nov 2 @ Ashley’s Of 

Rockledge 6PM 

T H A N K  Y O U  S P O N S O R S :  
Platinum V A Paving, Inc., Cocoa, FL   For information on becoming a NAWIC sponsor, 
Diamond Danella Companies, Melbourne, FL  please contact Kate Howick at 
Ruby Ivey’s Construction, Merritt Island, FL  khowick@danella.com  
Emerald HUB International FL, Melbourne, FL  or Sheri LaShier at sheril@mavcon.net 
 Berman Hopkins CPAs and Associates 
Sapphire Door Gallery of FL, LLC., Melbourne, FL 
 Maverick Constructors, Kennedy Space Center, FL 

October 5th, 27 years ago, Chapter 355 was chartered!!!!! 

Coming Soon!  
Chapter Google Drive to Share Information, Documents and 

Calendar of Events. 

Members 

Please ask your subcontractors, 
suppliers, insurance agents, and 
other vendors you do business 

with the consider supporting the 
Space Coast Chapter. 

Thank You 

mailto:khowick@danella.com
mailto:sheril@mavcon.net
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Thank you Julie Gleason and CEMEX for donating Posters and Pins 

Committee Members: Jeanellia Garcia and Donna Skarosi are 
welcoming any help on the committee.  Actively seeking ideas for 
fun events, jobsite tours, convention/tradeshow, connect with 
similar organizations, marketing ideas, community giveback, 
anything that will bring awareness of the opportunities available 
for women in the Construction industry. 

Our Chapter Holiday Meeting is in the planning stage. 

The Location is narrowed down, to be finalized soon. 

 

If you’d like to help, please contact Teri Kelly at 

Terikelly.nawic@gmail.com  

Chapter Sponsorship 
Thank you, Members, for your continued efforts to keep our 

Chapter funded thru your employer OR company 
Sponsorship.  

 

Chapter Website: 
www.nawicspacecoastfl.org 

Content is being updated, but Check it out!!! 

Please share photos of women in construction on the google drive or 
email to nawicspacecoast@gmail.com 
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